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With everything still going on with the Covid-19, I have been working with everyone via email, text or go 
to meetings. 

I pray that everyone is safe and doing well and will continue to stay that way by wearing their masks and 
social distancing. 

Region II:  Continuing to inform our members by sending all flash notices, and updates, Reminders of 
deadlines that are to be met. In this quarter I have: 

• Attended our online National Board meetings. “GoToMeeting” 
• Worked with Chapters in holding their Elections and sending me their election results, then 

forwarding them to our National Election Chair.  
• Assisted Incorporated Chapters filing the 990-N’s and Financial Reports that were to be 

submitted to Charlie Corbin in our Silver Spring office MD. 
• Bylaws Template: Assisted the Incorporated chapters/States with adopting the Bylaws sending a 

copy to me for filing. 

Pennsyvania State Association online meeting to be held at the end of October. 

Please go to our updated website and check it out, A lot of information for you all. A place to share what 
your chapter is doing from Region II.  Webmaster:  avva2003@cox.net 

Thank You! Region II for the outstanding job of not only completing the above requests, but  also the 
great Job you do with your States and Chapter members.  You Are the Best! 

Looking forward to a person to person meeting once again, I miss seeing you all. 

 

Bobbie Morris 

Region II Director 

 


